
May 7, 2021 

THE CORPORATION OF THE 

TOWNSHIP OF MATACHEWAN 

Premier Doug Ford 
Premier of Ontario 
Legislative Building 
Queen's Park 
Toronto ON M7A 1A1 

Dear Premier Ford: 

At the meeting held on April 7, 2021, the Council of the Corporation of the 
Township of Matachewan passed Resolution 2021-064 requesting that the 
Province of Ontario reverse their decision on the closure of Youth Justice 
Facilities in Northeastern communities. 

A copy of Resolution 2021-064 is attached. Your consideration and 
support of this resolution would be greatly appreciated. 

Barbara Knauth 
Deputy Clerk Treasurer 

Cc: Honourable Todd Smith. Minister of Children, Community and Social Services 
Honourable Sylvia Jones, Minister of Indigenous Affairs 
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